Dear Allendale Families,

Thank you For all tThat you do for your children
and your generous confributions To parties and
celebrations every year. The effort you puf inis
greatly appreciated

This year classroom community treats will not
be distributed in the classroom. This includes edible
birthday treats, shared snacks, frozen freats, efc.

Children will be able to bring in a daily, healthy
snhack that they may eat during Their scheduled
snack time. Please keep in mind any ¢_ergies in the
classroom. Your child will also need a water bottle
each day.

Classroom teachers will send out more
inFormation regarding this.

Thank you for your understanding!






